
 

Hello! 

I am Mrs Laughton and I will be your new Teacher in Reception. 

Mrs McClurry Is our Teaching Assistant. We can’t wait to meet you 

in September. We will have so much fun learning, playing and    

exploring with all your friends. We hope you are excited to come 

to Reception too. We will have lots of happy times! 

Mrs Laughton 

Mrs McClurry 


